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Too whom it may concern,
 
The proposed rule changes that were sent out on the February and March Potpourri would be
devastating to the stripper oil fields in Louisiana. Not only would it cripple the oil industry but it
would cripple our local communities and families  that depend on oil and gas for their survival. The
proposed rules seem to be an attack directly aimed at destroying small operators. We are requesting
an additional sixty day comment period in order to evaluate how this will affect our businesses and
the local economies.
 
Thanks,
Jim Farmer
M & M Oil Co., LLC
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